
 

August 22, 2016 

 

Assembly Member Miguel Santiago               

Member, State Assembly       

State Capitol, Room 5119        

Sacramento, CA 95814        
 
RE:  AB 1934 (Santiago) – Development Bonus 

Removal of Opposition, As Amended 8/18/16  
 

Dear Assembly Member Santiago, 

 

The League of California Cities is pleased to inform you we are removing our opposition to AB 1934 

relating to development bonus law and we are now neutral on the measure. We appreciate your 

willingness to work with us. If you have any questions, or if I can be of assistance, please contact me 

at (916) 658-8250. 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Kendra Harris  

Legislative Representative  
 

Cc: Chair and Members, Senate Transportation and Housing Committee  

 Alison Dinmore, Consultant, Senate Transportation and Housing Committee  

Doug Yoakam, Consultant, Senate Republican Caucus 
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